WUTB continued to serve the educational and informational needs of children through its broadcast efforts during 2022.   The station airs public service announcements designed for children’s educational and information needs.  COVID-19 has not gone away, and the station has been abiding by CDC guidelines.  We have had to adjust how we interact with the community in addressing children’s concerns and needs.  We participated in a multi-station Toys-For-Tots collections which were delivered by the Marines this holiday season.
